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Docket No. 50-328

Tennessee Valley Authority

ATTN: Mr. H. G. Parris
Manager of Power

500A Chestnut Street, Tower II

Chattanocoga, Tennessee 37401

Gentlemen:

We have received a copy of your application dated June 16, 1983, which
was filed with the Office of Nuclear Reactor Regulation (ONRR) for re-
view. This application proposed changes to license conditions regarding
(1) post-accident sampling, (2) additional accident monitoring instru-
mentation, (3) instruments for inadequate core cooling, and (4) upgrade
of .orgcnc{ support facilities for the Sequoyah Nuclear Plant, Unit
No.lg.crs C7ss;2ul fee ($4,000) was remitted with your request pursuant
to i70.22.

Based on information provided by the ONRR staff as the result of their
preliminary review of your application, it has been determined that a
Class IV fee ($12,300) is appropriate for your request since the review
will involve consideration of four safety issues. Therefore, you are
requested to remit the additional sum of $3,300 to this office. If the
OHRR staff's final review of your request reveals that this fee is not
appropriate, you will be notified and any necessary adjustments will be
made.

Sincerely,

Original Signed by
Reba M. Diggs A

Reba M. Diggs

Facilities Program Coordinator
License Fee Management Branch
Office of Administration

cc: Mr. Percy Hammonds
500A Chestnut Street - Tower II
Chattanooga, Tennesee 37401
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